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BULLETIN #723
NEW AND UPDATED LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS 
("LESLI") 

The California Department of Insurance has added two non-admitted insurers to the LESLI list 
previously issued under SLA Bulletin #720. 

These two companies, and their effective dates are: 

INSURER EFFECTIVE DATE
Acceptance Insurance Company (Nebraska) 9/22/95
T.H.E. Insurance Company (Louisiana) 9/22/95

Therefore, please replace the list issued with our Bulletin #720, and use the attached list which 
represents all those non-admitted insurers approved to date. 

Also, please remember: 

●     the SLA will continue to issue replacement LESLI's as additional insurers are approved; 
●     Form A filings are not required for insurers listed on LESLI; 
●     Insurers currently on the Regulation 2174 Listing of Filings may be used for placements until the 

date of expiration; 
●     Form A filings are still required for placements made with insurers listed on the Listing of Filings 

only. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself, Jim Pugh, Linda Cheng or Ilona 
Bovee at (415) 434-4900. Thank you. 

Edgar S. Clark
Executive Director 

 

http://10.11.11.128/lists/lesli/
http://10.11.11.128/bulletins_news/bulletins/700_series/720.htm
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